
 
CLASS 25 recently engaged In Personalized
Competency-Based Education (PCBE) training on
Friday, April 24th. PCBE is a classroom model
where teachers move between groups of
learners, facilitate discussions, help students
explore and set goals, or engage in more direct
instruction with a few students at a time. PCB
classrooms may offer flexible seating and
students participate in decisions about how and
where they learn best. Students might work
independently or in a group based on the task at
hand.
 
PFs enjoyed the discussions around how they
can best support these efforts as an
administrator.
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The NCPFP and TP3 Commission met virtually on Tuesday, April 14, 2020 and it was great to
see everyone!  The collaborative conversations and meaningful work led to important
decisions that will strengthen principal preparation across North Carolina.  To access the
agenda and minutes, click here.  
 
The Commission would like to congratulate the following programs who recently received
funding for Transforming Principal Preparation:  ECU, UNCC, NCCU/CCRESA, and NCSU.
Also, congratulations to NCSU and WCU for receiving grant renewals!  You can find the RFP
timeline for future grant awards here.  To view the SEAA Operating Procedures, click here.  
 

The next Commission meeting Is schedule to take place on July 30, 2020.

 
Congratulations to Class 25 NCPF, Jamie Hrbolich (UNC at
Charlotte) for being selected as the 2020 Principal Fellow Intern
of the Year by her classmates! 
 

Commission Meeting

CLASS 26 is eager to begin their internship
experience and earlier this month, they
participated in an online review of the
required documentation.  This was a great
session to reassure PFs that we will be
okay!  For now, everyone is awaiting
communication from their LEA to assign
internship placements.
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NC Principal Fellows Spotlight

NCPF Program Updates cont'd.

Congratulations to Class 25 NCPF, Paul Garrity (Western
Carolina University) for his selection by the NC School
Executive Leadership faculty as the 2020 Courageous
Leadership Award recipient! 
 
We are so of proud you and look forward to seeing the
positive impact you'll continue to make on North Carolina
students!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NLPvhHnXfnFYHY5jhJbU6xHqzB1ycKJXYgoWn8fkCJo/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uLnFq2gGE_z2wGkUubREz3dvTubMc_pGcaNqAULPfW8/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1B86BpApd2EeCf0Onlb58fW5VaL_VwF5dlKg9BQp_eyk/edit?usp=sharing

